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ADDENDUM 1 
Answers to Questions 
 

1. Can you provide information concerning the anticipated consultant budget for this study? 
A. No, BCRTA generally does not provide estimated budgeting for RFPs.  We want 

proposers to be innovative in their approach and show their strengths.  Just as a 
reference BCRTA’s 2021 annual budget is approximately $6 million. 
 

2. Will prospective consultants be permitted to visit the Faclities during the RFP period? 

A. Consultants are permitted to visit the BCRTA facilities if they would like. 

3. Do subconsultant need to register with the BCRTA as a vendor for this RFP? 
A. All subconsultants will need to register with BCRTA for this RFP through the link.  

Subconsultants may also need to sign additional forms if selected for the project.   
 

4. Does the facility assessment need to be conducted by an Ohio licensed architectural services 
firm? 

A. The facility assessment does not need to be conducted by an Ohio licensed 
architectural services firm.  We are looking for a high-level facility analysis not a 
design. 
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